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State of Missouri license No. 24-07974-03
ATTN: Mr. Wm. Johnson , R.P.O. Docket No. 03007247
Emergency Management Agency
Office of the Adjudent General
1717 Industrial Dr.
Jefferson City, MD 65101

Gentlemen:

This refers to a telephone inquiry conducted on February 4. '.991.

The inquiry was an examination of activities conducted under your license
as they relate to radiation safety and to compliance of the Commission's
rules and regulations and with the conditions of your license. The
inquiry consisted of discussions with you and Rose Pankratz of my staf f.

No regulatory concerns were identified.

If you have any questions regarding this inquiry, you may contact
Rose Pankratz at (708) 790-5500.

Sincerely,

Roy J. Can'ano, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety

Section 2

cc: DCD/DCB(RIDS)
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